
Football Game Day Parking Information for Faculty/Staff (Yellow) and 
Blue Reserved Permit-holders 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON CAMPUS UNLESS YOU MUST WORK ON CAMPUS ON GAME DAY!!  

Please use the following lots: 

Lot 15A east of Stone House, accessible from Gregg Avenue 

Lots 20 on Williams Street between Duncan and Harmon Avenues (accessible from 
Harmon only) 

Any other lot not designated as a scholarship parking lot*, excluding Resident Reserved lots, 
may be used. To find out which lots are designated as scholarship lots, please see the map 
available online at
 http://parking.uark.edu/_resources/documents/footballparking2015.pdf . 

The Harmon Avenue Parking Garage may be used for $20, provided the vehicle is out of the 
garage no later than 6:30AM on the following Monday morning. 

*Note:  Lot 53 is metered parking monitored by the City of Fayetteville. Please be aware that 
even if you have a valid UA permit, the meter fee must be paid during the hours indicated on 
lot signage. 
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